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the art of sound
Chicago artist Nick Cave worked with designer Bob
Faust to create a physical document of the largest solo
show of Cave's career. Much more than a catalog, the
Boxfolio is meant to evoke the experience of Cave's
Soundsuits: full body armatures made largely from
scavenged materials that create an array of sounds
when worn.

To capture that sense of random sound, the box
includes several loose pieces that rattle when it's
shaken, including a refrigerator magnet, light wand
and postcard book. "Paper selection was critical for
this project," Faust says. "We needed papers that were
tactile combined with ones that could flawlessly repro-
duce the complexity of his work."

All the details of Cave's suits are captured on
Appleton Coated's Utopia One X for the exhibition
catalog. But when all the elements are joined together
in a self-closing box covered in Curious Touch paper,
the real experience of the work comes to life.



"My favorite part of the invitation is the paper," says
Katie Nicely, director of development for Stanford
Lively Arts. Chen Design created this piece for the
opening night dinner with Philip Glass and the perfor-
mance of his new work "Book of Longing."

The outer card cover is printed on a wood-grain
embossed, metallic veneer paper to reference the loca-
tion of the outdoor dinner, while the interior evokes an
artist's primed canvas. "I have produced many special
events in my career and this is the most fabulous invi-
tation I've ever seen," Nicely says.







change explained
5x5 Design crafted a pair of brochures to promote the
consulting and coaching services of Nwyze, which spe-
cializes in helping businesses and individuals achieve
new dreams. The first brochure is hardbound and
poetically presents the Nwyze philosophy, while the
paperbound piece explains the firm's services and The
Nwyze Way, a five-stage process for transformation.

"Paper was a key element in creating a tactile
experience for readers," explains 5x5 principal Diana
Lillicrap. "These specific papers were chosen to create
brochures that felt high-end and book-like in order to
stand out from the competitors' typical slick or elec-
tronic materials." The classic, two-color design com-
municates the business's commitment to quality and
attention to detail.
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a singular solution
This invitation to a fund-raising event that helps build
water wells in Africa is as simple as it is powerful. The
illustration of a water bottle on the face of the card is
made up of statistics about the problems of unclean
water, including this fact: "1.1 billion people do not
have access to safe drinking water."

The Valentine Group partnered with Mohawk Fine
Papers and chose the Beckett line, which is made
with 100% postconsumer waste fibers, produced with
renewable wind energy and is carbon neutral.

The concept for the design is based on the number
one: a one-night event, one hundred dollars per ticket,
one country to receive the funds, 100% of the proceeds
going to the charity—plus the idea that one person can
truly make a difference. The designer says the event
was an overwhelming success and raised more than
$100,000 to help build wells in Rwanda.



Text Box
Fonte: How, vol 23, n. 3, p. 90-97, June. 2008.




